

READING

Read the letter and write T for True or F for False.

Hey Joy,

How are you? This is my first week in our new house and I'm not very happy about it because my sister and I have the same bedroom.

I love her but she's a bit lazy and she's often rude to me. She put all her posters up on the walls and I can't put any of my posters up now. Her things are always on the floor, on her bed, on the computer and I always tidy up her mess. And listen to this. She doesn't want to keep my goldfish in the room because she doesn't like fish. So, now I keep him in the kitchen. And guess what! This week she's painting one of the walls black because she thinks it's trendy.

I can't live in a black room. No way!

It's a real problem. What can I do?

Write back soon.

Love,

Jodie

1. Jodie's posters are on the walls.
2. Jodie is a very tidy person.
3. Jodie's sister loves fish.
4. Jodie doesn't like her sister's idea.



My Caribbean Cruise



Two years ago, I went on a seven-day cruise around the Caribbean. I travelled with my aunt, uncle and cousin, Tommy. We loved it! It was our first time on a cruise and it was great. The ship was so big! There were souvenir shops, two swimming pools and a sports centre. There were also five restaurants. They all had delicious food. I ate a lot of fish that week! The only thing I didn't like was the bathroom in our room. It wasn't very big, you see.

The ship stopped at two different islands. Both islands were beautiful and had amazing beaches. It was hot and sunny almost every day, so we tried lots of water sports. On one island, Tommy and I went scuba diving. There, we saw colourful fish and some sea turtles. On the last day, we even saw some dolphins. We couldn't believe it! That holiday was the perfect way to relax, and it was great fun too.

Posted by Mark Brown

Read the text and choose the correct answer a,b,c or d.

1. The cruise lasted for ...
 - a) a month;
 - b) a week;
 - c) five days.
2. Who did Mark go on a cruise with?
 - a) parents and a friend;
 - b) a cousin and cousin's parents;
 - c) mum, dad and a brother.
3. What didn't Mark like?
 - a) a swimming pool;
 - b) fish at the restaurant;
 - c) the bathroom.
4. At the end of his cruise Mark saw ...
 - a) dolphins;
 - b) fish;
 - c) sea turtles.

Read the text and answer the questions.

Last summer my family and I went to Egypt. At the beginning of our trip, we went on a cruise on the River Nile. We left Cairo on Monday morning and got back on Thursday evening. It was a wonderful experience. Then we stayed in Cairo for five days. We went sightseeing and of course we went to the Egyptian Museum, too. There were so many interesting things to see there. We even saw the mummy of the Pharaoh Tutankhamun! We also visited the Pyramids of Giza and took lots of pictures. They were amazing! My parents and I also tried camel riding. It was lots of fun. My sister didn't want to go anywhere near the animal. You see, she was afraid. I really want to visit Egypt again. It's beautiful and there are many things to see and do there!

1. How long was the cruise?

2. Where did they see the mummy of Tutankhamun?

3. What did the writer think of the Pyramids?

4. Did the writer's sister enjoy camel riding?
